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2024 Awards Gala

Do you know someone or a group who
deserves recognition for their outstanding
contributions to our community? Whether it's
an exceptional individual, a dedicated
community group, or a thriving local business,
we want to hear from you!

Nominate your nominees for the prestigious
South Glengarry Business & Community
Awards! This is your chance to celebrate
those who go above and beyond to make our
township a better place to live, work, and
thrive.
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Canada Day in
South Glengarry

On behalf of the Council
and Staff of the
Township of South
Glengarry, we extend
our thanks to all our
dedicated community
members and volunteers
whose efforts ensured
the success of this
year's Canada Day
events.

>Welcomes

Please join us in
extending a warm
welcome to Dimitrios and
Tracy, who bring a wealth
of experience and
enthusiasm to our
organization. We look
forward to their
contributions and growth
within our finance

department. |:|NA N(E



Summer at the Boys and Girls Club in Williamstown
is an absolute blast! The energy is infectious, and our
kids are having the time of their lives—from arts and
crafts to outdoor games, every day is filled with
excitement and smiles. —

A huge shoutout to the incredible staff who make @
this camp such a magical place for our youngsters.
Their dedication and creativity create an environment

where kids can make friends, learn new skills, and WILLIAMSTUWN'

simply enjoy being kids.

Final tax payments are due
August 30th and October 31st.
Payment options include:
e In person at the Township
office
» Bank by internet or phone
* Pre-authorized payment
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Planning to install a Pool?
Pool Enclosures Save Lives!

* Online at the Township Purchase a Permit Before You Start
website Call 613-347-1166 EXT. 2206 for Details
Let's keep South Glengarry safe and A big thank you to our fire

service for their
outstanding efforts during
Drowning Prevention Week,
July 21-27! Your
commitment to spreading
vital water safety
information is truly
appreciated.

fire-conscious together
Whether you live in town or on the outskirts,
please remember that burn permits are
mandatory for all open-air burning, regardless of
the fire's size.

Ensuring you have a burn permit not only keeps you
compliant but also helps maintain safety in our Remember, staying
community. It's easy to obtain a permit, and it ensures informed about water

that your fire is conducted responsibly. safety is key to keeping our

Visit: www.southglengarry.com to obtain your permit at no  loved ones safe. Let’s
cost today! continue to be vigilant and

proactive. Together, we
www.southglengarry.com ] (o) @@ can make a real difference!





